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Facilities Report               
February 11, 2024 - Board Meeting

Elementary Schools Updates: 
● Fence was put around the Kiln at Farm Hill 
● PO for Wesley roof, Cafe/Music area, $19,000 
● continue work on regulating heating temperatures at all schools.  

Beman Middle School Updates: 
● Beman Bleachers will be repaired when supplies come in.  

Middletown High School Updates: 
● Required pool inspection completed, repairs, painting, VGB compliance, and draining of the pool will take place 

May-July. $45,000.  

Around the District:
● Whole district fire inspections on February 18th and 19th with the 20th if needed.  
● Mandatory Training for Custodians and maintenance of asbestos  
● Ordering more ceiling tiles for IAQ unfunded mandate. This will be $4,200.  
● Adult education, the main sewer line was blocked, then someone used the bathroom and the toilet overflowed 

and there was damage to first floor flooring and sheetrock, storage area and carpet. Insurance claim to the city. 
$20,000. 

● Maintenance team continues to do a great job during snow removal.  

   

 


